
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 7:15:40 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 11:21 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Lee Yaroschak

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I've just received your letter regarding the elimination of the Seasonal Rate Class.  It is remarkable that OEB has
arbitrarily decided with a 54% increase in my monthly electrical charges.  This is absolutely ludicrous!  How can the
government allow this to happen?  An annual increase of $648 in additional electricity charges hardly seems
reasonable.  As a result of living in a low density area, we are being penalized for our decision to live in a smaller
town by the OEB.  As with all government policies, you have decided to impact the financial health of many
Ontarians!  Absolutely despicable!

-- Attachment --
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